Sorg’s Scoop Updates
2/18/21

> Third Quarter interim grades are available in ProgressBook for parents to review student
grades and discuss their progress with them! Please contact your student’s teachers
with any questions or concerns.

> The Ohio Department of Education provides a free opportunity for all juniors in the state
to take the ACT test. All JUNIORS at Arlington High School will take the ACT this year
on Tuesday, February 23. Additionally, all SOPHOMORES will take the Pre-ACT on the
same day. All other students (Grades 7, 8, 9, and 12) will have REMOTE learning
activities that day and will NOT be attending school in-person on Tuesday, February 23.
An email was also sent on Wednesday, February 17, with specific instructions for that
day. Please contact me if you have any questions!

> All in-person students met with Mrs. Hutcheson and me on February 9 or February 11 to
hear about the scheduling process for the 2021-2022 school year. Students were given
the course request forms to complete, which were also emailed by Mrs. Hutcheson
through FinalForms on Thursday, February 11. The completed forms should be returned
to the office by Thursday, February 25, so that we can continue with the scheduling
process. Virtual students will also need to complete the course request forms by that
same date. Information about specific courses can be found in the online Curriculum
Guide. Please contact Mrs. Hutcheson or me with any questions.

> Looking ahead on the calendar, there will be a special “Shamrockin’ Into Spring” event
for ALL students on Wednesday, March 17! This is a mandatory in-person event, with
specific details being released through Leadership Teams soon. Also, the end of the 3rd
Quarter is Friday, March 19.

> With winter weather/delays/cancellations taking place, please review this information
from previous updates for an additional way to receive communication from me:

o This website is only one way | try to keep you informed of the many events taking
place throughout the year. My goal is to communicate with you as timely as
possible using a variety of media to deliver messages to you. For those of you on
Twitter, you can follow @NateSorg10 for school-related information, such as
delays and cancellations, score updates for your Red Devil sporting events, and
highlights/announcements of events held at Arlington High School. If you are a
junior high/high school student or parent and prefer to receive information via text
message, you can also subscribe to your class’s text group by sending a
message as directed below (fees may apply, depending on your carrier or your
service plan):


https://www.arlingtonlocalschools.com/upload/academics/high_school/high_school_forms_and_information/2021-2022_curriculum-_tentative_final.pdf
https://www.arlingtonlocalschools.com/upload/academics/high_school/high_school_forms_and_information/2021-2022_curriculum-_tentative_final.pdf
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